
From: Thouis (Ray) Jones  
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 10:18 PM 
To: Claire Ricker; Eugene Benson; Kin Lau; Stephen Revilak; Rachel Zsembery  
Subject: To the ARB: I support the MBTA overlay 

  

 

Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my support of the MBTA overlay, including: 

- parking limited to 1 space per unit, 

- 4 stories in the Neighborhood subdistrict, and 

- keeping the overlay zones east of Orvis road. 

 

We should do far more than the minimum required by law.  Arlington should be leading on 

creating more housing near transit.  

 

Thank you, 

Thouis Jones 

51A Wyman Terrace 
 


